   Summers Baptist ChurchEnough church directories have been printed for each family to have one, and they can be found on the table in the foyer. Thank you for Bobby Jack and Shirley Spears for putting these together, and to those who helped them in the process!
Thank you to those who had a part in the honoring of Mrs. Lois Norvell in the Celebration of Life Service last Sunday afternoon. Although we will miss seeing Mrs. Lois, we know that she is with the Lord.
Easter is just around the corner, and we will be making decisions about whether to have the “early” service that morning soon. If not having the early service that day will prevent you from gathering with us, please let Bro Paul or Bro Joel know today.
When it becomes necessary to cancel “on site” church due to weather, we will make that announcement in the following places: our church Facebook page, our website, on 40/29tv, and on KLRC radio. Even if we are having services, if you do not feel comfortable driving, please stay at home!
If you are interested in reading the Bible through chronologically in 2021, we will continue to put the plan on the back of the bulletin and post the daily readings on our website. You can also join Bro Joel and others online for this through the YouVersion app. Please let me know if you have questions!
youth_pastor_joel’s corner
At this time, we have 5 families who have volunteered to help with Children’s Church, and one person who has volunteered to help in the nursery. If you would be willing to help in these ministries, please see me so I can add you to the rotation.
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February 28th, 2021
WE had asI’m glad you’re here today as we gather to worship! We claim His promise to meet His children when they are gathered in His name, and it is our prayer that you feel His presence in this place today. If you are visiting with us, please make yourself at home here at SMBC… a place to call home!
Your pastors and deacons have been praying about the reopening of our facilities, and at this time, plan to start back with Sunday School and evening Bible studies next Sunday, March 7th. We will start AWANA, The Vine, and on-site adult Bible studies on Wednesday, March 10th. Thank you for your prayers as we have made difficult decisions!
Opportunities for Worship and Service at Summers Baptist Church

This Morning
Sunday School – 10:00
Worship Service – 11:00
Message – “The Anatomy of a Fall”

Tonight 5:00pm
Group Bible Studies (cancelled)

Wednesday Night 6:30
Bible Study Online

Normal Wednesday Schedule
Meal – 5:45 ($1.00 per person or $5.00 for the family)
AWANA Clubs, The Vine, and Romans Bible Study 6:15

